

Maine State Board of Nursing

295 WATER STREET AUGUSTA, MAINE 04330 TEL. 289-5324

May 12, 1988

Elizabeth I. Belonga RFD 1 Box 142 Franklin, ME 04634

Dear Mrs. Belonga:

This will reply to your letter dated April 13, 1988 in response to the Board's letter dated April 6, 1988 and will acknowledge receipt of your license to practice as a registered professional nurse.

At its May 5, 1988 meeting, the Board reviewed your letter and voted to accept the voluntary surrender of your R.N. license on an unconditional and indeterminate basis.

We wish you much success in your process of recovery. At a future date when you can submit sufficient evidence of rehabilitation, we would look forward to your request for reinstatement of your license.

Sincerely yours,

MAINE STATE BOARD OF NURSING

Jean C. Caron, R.N. Executive Director

JCC:vlc